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Upcoming Dates 

May 26/27:  last days of school


	

May 2021 NEWS
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Thank you to everyone who 
participated in the Claudio’s Spaghetti
Fundraiser – it was a success!!  




WDS Registration for 2021-2022

There are still a few spots for preschool
next year, please register soon 
before they are filled!!


	
Weekday School On-line Auction

We will be having an on-line auction starting on May 12th.  This will take the place of our annual in-person event.  There will be baskets, art, parking spots for next year.

Thank you to everyone who contributed to the baskets.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Watch for an email link for the auction on the 12th!!

Basket themes:  Lemonade, Family Games, Spa, Organize It, Movie, Camping/Picnic, Live Naturally, Pool/Swimming


	
COVID PROTOCOLS and 1 month to go…

We are so THANKFUL to everyone helping make our school safe!  We have successfully navigated preschool during a pandemic.  We have one month to go and we will continue with the same protocols for the remainder of this year…
*mask-wearing inside for adults and children in the 3s, 4s, and 5s classes
*a beep and a squirt as you enter the building
*increased social distance, when possible
*multiple entryways
*increased cleaning of the building, playground, and classrooms
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